



Announcement for CAF Students

Dear CAF Students,

January 6, 2024

We are pleased to inform you that the Council of the Institute, during its 377th meeting held on January 5, 2024, has granted two additional attempts for all CAF students. You now have two additional attempts to pass your remaining CAF papers, even if you have reached the maximum period specified in Directive 1.01 (revised 2021).

To take advantage of this opportunity, please take note of the following important dates:

- Submission of Examination Form with normal fees: January 15, 2024.
- Submission of Examination Form with 25% late fees: January 19, 2024.
- Submission of Examination Form with 50% late fees: January 22, 2024.

Don't miss out on this chance to excel in your CAF papers and advance in your academic journey. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at examinations@icap.org.pk.

Wishing you the best of luck in your examinations!